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Our P-TECH student Eric is in his second year of his Certificate III in Information, Digital Media and 
Technology and is gaining,  not only hands on work experience at OPG, but valuable soft skills for 

work such as critical thinking, creativity and communication.  
 

Industry mentoring  is unique to the Program and Eric is lucky to be mentored by James, who is a 
former Newcomb SC student who is keen to "give back and support" students from our college.  

Well done James and Eric - good job! 
 

Thanks Opteon Property Group for your ongoing support! 


